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28/08/2024  17:12:122024/3123/P OBJ Craig Simpson I own the property next door at 100 Cleveland Street. I’m a landlord and object to this proposed development. 

It will cause a lot of noise and dust which will spoil my tenants enjoyment of her property. I also think that 

adding another floor to the building will be out of character and soil the look of the street. My building is a 

Georgian residence and Glebe House is already 2 floors higher. Adding another floor will look aesthetically 

wrong.
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